

COURT REPORTER

NVTA

Committed to Promoting Tennis in the Napa Valley

February '08 - Vol 1, Issue 1

In This Issue

President's Serve
We Welome New Members
Your 2008 Board of Directors
Annual Meeting, Italian Style
NVTA Website is Here!
2008 Team Registration Note
USTA Teams Looking Good!
Men's Dubs Team #4 in Norcal!
Sunny and Dry at Last!
February Court Calendar

Sign Up

SIGN-UP!

Quick Tennis Links

USTA Norcal
Sonoma, Napa, Marin League
ATP Tour
WPTA tour
Napa Parks and Rec Schedule
USPTA Junior Tennis Circuit
NVTA website

Greetings NVTA member!



We hope you are enjoying the NVTA eNewsletter! We are still trying to collect all email addresses so if you know of a member who has not yet received the eNewsletter, please have them email me, beverlywilson@comcast.net, to be added to the database.

Members are invited to submit news and photos. The eNewsletter will be published monthly and the deadline for submissions will always be the 25th of the month. For those members who do not use email, a printed copy will also be available at Sportabout.

From the Lost and Found Dept: FOUND on the courts, one small stuffed Kiwi from New Zealand!!!! Email Bev Wilson to claim your friend!!

C'mon captains! Tell us how your team is doing!! And notice that the court calendar has been added to the newsletter.

President's Serve



Dear Members,

I may be the only NVTA member who feels OK about the rain. I have not been on a tennis court since October 13th and it becomes a major problem when the weather is good and the courts are dry. Just last week I started thinking it is about time for a two handed backhand lesson and then I came up with a severe arthritic problem in my right wrist. I am planning to be back on the courts this year but having trouble predicting when. So I say to all of you healthy/lucky members enjoy every tennis minute.

Our annual meeting was held on Sunday Jan 27th with the main purpose of electing a board of directors. The board of directors consists of 12 members who serve three year terms. This year five members were elected. Mark Glickstein, Bruce Lamoreaux, Lorraine Fazzolare and Barbara Pahl were reelected to second three year terms. Fred Facchini was elected to take the place of Jean Montgomery who felt it was time to move on. Thanks to Jean for many years of hard work on the board. Welcome to Fred Facchini who has been quite busy in the playing side and now will get to see how the association is run

We would also like to thank those of you who volunteered to run for a board position...we invite you to stay involved and join a committee. There is always room for more volunteers!!

The monthly board meeting is held at 7:00 pm on the second

Tuesday of every month at Phil & Julie Jerome's on MacDonald Street. Members are welcome to attend. Please contact Bob Walsh through our new website (see Quick Links at left) if you plan to be guest at the meeting.

-Bob Walsh, NVTA President

We Welome New Members

- Jeffrey Wights, phone 252-1301
- Lana McAllister, phone 864-9190
- Lisa Dierking, phone 415-203-8754

Your 2008 Board of Directors



From left to right: Carmen

Mackey, Jan Edwards, Bob Walsh (president), Fred Facchini, Julie Jerome, Bruce Lamoreaux, Barbara Pahl, Lorraine Fazzolare, Matt Forbes, Mark Glickstein. (Not pictured, Owen Irwin)

The 2008 Board would like to thank Jean Montgomery who is stepping down for her commitment to NVTA. Jean has been involved with NVTA leadership for many years, serving on the board several times and captaining many teams. Thank you Jean from all the members.

Annual Meeting, Italian Style



Unfortunately the rain did not allow us to hold a BBQ and round robin but several dozen members enjoyed the annual meeting and lunch which was held at Mary's Pizza.

NVTA Website is Here!

Our web page is back on line! One of our talented members, Gil Lima, has volunteered to get us back up and running. There are a few corrections yet to be made but it is looking good. Check it out at http://www.napanet.net/~nvta/ (see link in Quick Links column above) and let us know what you think. Also we are open to suggestions. Our plan is to archive the monthly newsletters.

Thanks Gil!

2008 Team Registration Note

Team registration open up for 2008 USTA Leagues on January 7. The registration for Super Senior 65 will end February 17 and the Adult teams registration will end on February 10. So far the NVTA has registered 9 teams, but more could be added before registration ends.

PLEASE DO NOT SIGN-UP FOR A TEAM WITHOUT TALKING TO THE CAPTAIN FIRST!

If you are interested in playing on a Super Senior 65 3.0 Men team or a 3.0 Adult Men team. Please e-mail Dick at dickgiusto@aol.com. I will not know how many players I will need until registration is over and the leagues have been formed.

USTA Teams Looking Good!







Captain Sheila Chapman Reports-(top picture) The 7.0 mixed team is currently 10-2 and is headed for playoffs against Rancho Solano.

Cheryl Richberg's 3.5 Senior Women's (B) team (center picture) has secured second place in the league. It was a close race for second place along with the NVTA (A) team captained by Sets Guillen. Both of our teams boasted a win over the first place team, Maxwell Park.

8.0 Mixed team member Annie Moore Reports- (Bottom picture) Pictured at left are the winning teams from Mike Fischer's 8.0 Team that beat Green Valley on January 20, 2008 3-0. Players are Todd Santiago and Barbara Woodbridge, Fred Facchini and Annie Moore, and Jim Reilly and Yong Willendrup. At the time of the picture the team had record of 8-2 with two matches left in the regular season. The team is currently tied for first place.

Captain Ben Caron Reports-The 3.0 Senior Men's team completed the season with a record of 5(W) & 1 (L) and will be hosting the play off match on Saturday, 2/23 at 10:00 am. Stop by the courts and lend your support ... next stop Districts!

Captain Fred Facchini Reports-The Senior Men's 4.0 team is currently in second place and looking to make the playoffs.

Men's Dubs Team #4 in Norcal!

John Cooney and Matt Forbes finished the 2007 Mens Doubles rated #4 in Northern California. Their overall record was 11-3 in tournament play. They won the following tournaments - PNI at Sonoma State, Johnson Ranch Roundup in Sacramento, Club Sport in Pleasanton. They ended up with 5006 total points for the year and had a lot of fun.

Sunny and Dry at Last!







The courts were full of happy players on a recent sunny, glorious day!

February Court Calendar

					(Cour	t Sched	ule					
Sunday		Monday		Tuesday		Wednesday		Thursday		4	Friday	Saturday 2 9:30 3.5M Cr 2 4 9:30 4.0M Cr 5-7 12:30 44.0 Men Counts 7-4	
3 9:30 9:30 10 9:30	7.0A Mixed Courts 2 4 8.0 Mixed Courts 2 4	4 3:30 11 8:30	Juniors Courts 14	5 3:30 12 8:30	Juniors Courts 1 4	6 8:30 3:30 13 0:30	NVIA A3 Courts 5 8 Juniors Courts 1 4 NVTA A3	7 3:30 14 0:30	Juniors Courts 1 4 Juniors	8 3:30 15 9:30	Juniors Courts 1 4		8.0 Mixed Courts 2 4 3.5 M (3.74 4.0 M (3.5 7
12:30	Courts 7.4 7.0X Ct 2.4 4.0M Ct 5-7	3:30	Courts 5 8 Juniors Courts 14	3:30	Courts 5-8 Juniors Courts 1-4	3:30	Courts 5-8 Juntors Courts 1-4	0.000.00	Courts 1-4	3:30	Courts 5-7 Juntors Courts 1-4		
17		18 3:30	Juniors Courts 14	19 8:30 3:30	NVIA H2 Courts 5-8 Juniors Courts 1-4	20 3:30	Juniors Courts 1-4	21 3:30	Juniors Courts 1-4	22 3:30	Juniors Courts 1-4	23 9:30	3.0 Men Courts 2.4
24		25 3:30	Juniors Courts 14	25 8:30 3:30	NVTA 82 Courts 5-8 Juniors Courts 1-4	27 8:30 3:30	NVTA A3 Courts 5-8 Juntors Courts 1-4	28 8:30 3:30	NVTA B1 Courts 5-8 Juniors Courts 1-4	29 3:30	Juniors Courts 1-4		

The NVTA Court Reporter newsletter will be published the first week of every month. Deadline for submissions is the 25th of every month. Please submit articles and photos to Bev Wilson.

See you on the courts!

beverly wilson napa valley tennis association

email: beverlywilson@comcast.net